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Dear Parents and Carers,
Welcome back to term 1.2.

There are many exciting things for the children to look forward to this term including many
educational visits. It is lovely to have so many visits organised for this term as teachers
make the most of the opportunities to take their classes out on visits to support the topics
being taught. Photos from these visits will be included on the website, keep an eye out.

Next week we look forward to inviting you into school for the Parents Consultation
Evenings. Thank you to everyone who responded with their preferred times for appointments.
Teachers have worked together to schedule the appointments so you can get to see all of
your children’s class teachers. Appointments have been allocated to you if we had not heard,
with the slips being sent out in pupil post. If you have not received information about your
appointment please check your child’s bag or contact the school office.

Stevie Burrell, the School Nurse, will be in school during parents evenings and will be
available if you wish to speak to her. She will also be providing some information around
healthy eating including some examples of foods that may provide some inspiration for your
children’s snacks. Please come to the school reception area to have a chat and see the
information.

Next week in school we have a focus on Friendship. There will be a range of activities taking
place across the different year groups. The aim of these activities is to help the children
develop and extend skills to build friendships, together with developing patience and
empathy with others. All of these skills are so important in working with others, enabling
children to express themselves with greater confidence. Please talk to your children about the
learning they have been involved with during this week to share in the experience.
Timetables will be a bit different to usual but swimming and PE will be in the same slot.

Gaynor Kilmister will be with us in school at the end of the month, to meet the children and
staff and start to get to know the routines, ready to take up her position as Principal in
January. She will be attending the end of term events and visiting locations in Camp to give
her the chance to also meet you as well. We look forward to welcoming her to the school.

Kind regards
Asse Milstosn

Please visit our school website to see what we are up to this term.

Every week we also display our students of the week and our kindness cup winner!

Courage

* Website: www.primary.ac.fk *

Notices

Swimming continues for all children Y3 to Y6
until the end of term

FS2, Y1 and Y2 children will swim after
Christmas.

Yl and Y5 MPA Cinema Friday 12th Nov;
Y2 and Y3 HarbourLights Thurs 18th Nov
Y3 visit to the museum Thurs 18th Nov

Y1 visit to the museum Tue 23rd Nov

FS2 visit to the Market Garden 17th Nov

Y4 Gypsy Cove Mon 22nd Nov

Y5 Goose Green camp 22nd to 24th Nov
KST nativity 6th and 7th December in School
Hall

Y6 Victorian Day 10th December

FS Nativity 13th and 1ith December in FS2
classroom

An important reminder to all families, car
booster seats are required for all children

under 150cm tall.

Important days this term:
Battle Day 8th December
Break up for Summer Holidays 16th December

Return to school for Term 2 Tue 25th January

Please ring school on 27294 before 9:00 am if your

child is going to be away from school sick.

Hospital appointments-Please inform the school
secretary of these in advance. Children in years 1 to
6 must be collected from and brought back to the
office so they can be signed back in.

Access to school for parents should always be
through the main entrance via the School Office.

Travelling overseas -If you are going to be away
please let the office know who the next of kin are or
who the children will be staying with.

It is important that you let us know when your

contact details change so we can keep pupil records
up to date in case of emergencies.
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